

211 E. CHICAGO AVE., SUITE 1100

PHONE: 800/872-3636 or 312/266-7255 FAX: 866/451-9020 or 312/266-9867 info@aae.org • www.aae.org

February 5, 2011

Major General M. Ted Wong, Chief of the Army Dental Corps. Office of the Chief, US Army Dental Corps ATTN: MAJ Claudia Noyola 2250 Stanley Road Bldg 2840, Room 276 Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234

Dear General Wong:

On behalf of the 7,000 members of the American Association of Endodontists, the Executive Committee would like to congratulate the U.S. Army Dental Corps on its 100-year anniversary. We applaud the Dental Corps for the quality dental healthcare services provided by the dental officers, enlisted soldiers, noncommissioned officers, and civilian employees who serve worldwide. We also thank the Dental Corps for the personal sacrifices made by members of the Dental Corps who serve in both garrison and the field. We send our sincere best wishes for continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Clau M. Spetifre

William I Johnson

Clara M. Spatafore, D.D.S., M.S. President

William T. Johnson, D.D.S., M.S.

President-Elect

Iames C. Kulild D.D.S., M.S.

Vice President

George Gooding

Robert S. Roda D.D.S., M.S.

Mar Day MS

George T. Goodis D.D.S.

Secretary

Treasurer

Gerald N. Glickman D.D.S., M.S.,

Served, M. Slickman

M.B.A., J.D.

Immediate Past President